
Walker, Kippi (UTC)

From: Hunter, Kathy (UTC)
Sent: Wednesday, February 26, 2014 4:18 PM

To: Walker, Kippi (UTC)
Cc: Kopta, Gregory (UTC)
Subject: FW: TR-100572 -Annual Compliance Requirements

Kippi —Further explanation from Benton County regarding their request for an extension of time to comply with

conditions in the order.

If you need anything else from me, just let me know. I'm in the office all day tomorrow.

Thanks -

Kathy

From: Daniel Ford [mailto:Daniel.Ford@co.benton.wa.us]
Sent: Wednesday, February 26, 2014 4:14 PM
To: Hunter, Kathy (UTC)
Cc: Steve Becken; Norm Childress
Subject: RE: TR-100572 -Annual Compliance Requirements

Kathy,

Thank you again for your efforts on this.

Due to key personnel turnover here at Benton County, specifically Mr. Bowie who was the County Engineer at the time

of this finding, there was a delay in the collection of the specific data required. The requested extension would allow us

to comply with more accurate data to the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission.

Again, I appreciate your consideration of our request.

Daniel S. Ford, PE
County Engineer

Benton County
620 Market Street
Prosser, WA 99350

(509) 786-5611 ,

http://www.co. benton.wa. us/

From: Hunter, Kathy (UTC) [mailto:khunter@utc.wa.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, February 26, 2014 3:16 PM
To: Daniel Ford
Cc: Steve Becken
Subject: RE: TR-100572 -Annual Compliance Requirements

Dan,



Our legal department is evaluating the City's request for the extension of time to comply with the requirements in the
order. However, more information needs to be provided by the city in order to make a decision. Could you provide me
with the reason why the extension is needed and why 60 days is being requested.

spoke with Norm yesterday and we discussed the extension but the reasons need to be documented so the legal
department can evaluate the request.

A reply to this email is fine.

Thank you.

Kathy Hunter, Deputy Assistant Director, Transportation Safety
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW
PO Box 47250
Olympia., WA 98504-7250

Office Telephone: (360) 664-1257
Cell: (360) 701-1612
Fax: (360) 586-1150

From: Daniel Ford [mailto:Daniel.FordCa~co.benton.wa.us]
Sent: Tuesday, February 25, 2014 2:59 PM
To: Hunter, Kathy (UTC)
Cc: Steve Becken
Subject: RE: TR-100572 -Annual Compliance Requirements

Kathy,

am sorry for the trouble this has caused.

Please find attached, the letter that you and Norm Childress spoke about requesting an extension of time.

Thank you.

Daniel S. Ford, PE
County Engineer

Benton County
620 Market Street
Prosser, WA 99350

(509) 786-5611
http://www.co.benton.wa. us/

From: Hunter, Kathy (UTC) [mailto:khunterCa~utc.wa.govl
Sent: Tuesday, February 25, 2014 8:23 AM
To: Daniel Ford
Subject: TR-100572 -Annual Compliance Requirements

Good morning Dan.



I'm checking in because there is an annual compliance filing due in TR-100572 today. I've attached copies of the relevant

orders that the Commission issued approving the Piert Road crossing, which include the compliance requirements.

If you have any questions, please contact me.

Thanks -

Kathy Hunter, Deputy Assistant Director, Transportation Safety

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW

PO Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Office Telephone: (360) 664-1257

Cell: (360) 701-1612

Fax: (360) 586-1150


